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Farm workers deserve overtime pay just like the rest of the nation's workers.  

Farmers need to pass on the cost of  this overtime pay to consumers.  Yes, the 

transition to higher prices for agricultural goods will take some adjustment.  The 

American budget percentage for food is near an all time low and higher prices, to 

bring equality to farm laborers, can be absorbed by most consumers. 


